
Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was a squash and a squeeze in our KS1 hall this morning with so
many parents and carers coming to watch the Year One Europe
Class celebration assembly. I know they will agree with me that
this was an outstanding display of the children’s knowledge of
British Kings and Queens, with so many fun facts for us to
remember. Plus, they sang two verses of God Save the King!

 Thank you to the adults and teachers who helped on the school
trip to Westminster Abby, which was the inspiration behind this
wonderful assembly. 

Have a lovely weekend

Fran Sorapure
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School vision
We believe our children’s future is created every day. Every moment

counts.
 

Brought to life through our mission
To nurture and inspire our children to develop a love of learning in a

supportive Christian
community and become the best they can be.

 
Underpinned by our values

Endurance | Forgiveness | Koinonia | Creation | Friendship
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SCHOOL ART
DISPLAYS

Our school values of Endurance, Forgiveness, Koinonia, Friendship and
Creation guide us in everything we do. The children have made many

beautiful displays around the school as a celebration of our five key
principals. 

 

Koinonia

Forgivness

Creation

FriendshipEndurance
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Year 4 Natural History Museum TripMon 27th

Tue 28th

Wed 29th

Thu 30th

Fri 31st

DATES FOR THE
DIARY

1 7 t h  M a r c h  2 0 2 3

WEEKLY
ROUNDUP
NEWSLETTER

Mon 20th

Tue 21st

Wed 22nd 

Thu 23rd

Fri 24th

Year 2 and 6 Parents' Evening
Year 5 Ragged School Museum Trip

Year 2 and 6 Parents' Evening
Year 1 Highgate Synagogue

Easter Church Service Led by Year 3 
Easter Bonnet Parade

LAST DAY OF TERM - 2PM FINISH
 

Year 3 Church Rehearsal 

-

Year 3 British Museum Trip

Flatford
Year 3 Egypt Virtual Workshop

Flatford
First Day of Ramadan

Flatford
Year 5 & 6 Basketball at APS

Parent Talk KS2 Hall
 



Class House Point Winners

Whole School

95.8%
Attendance

Class with the best attendance

Nursery Blake
with 99.2%

House Points & Attendance

S T A R S  O F

T H E  W E E K

Year 1
Olga & 

Vanya
 

Year 2
Bruno & 

Leon
 

Year 3
Matylda &

Paddy
 
 
 
 Year 4

Vuksha &

Matilda

Year 6
Alek & 
Bella 

 

Year 5
Penny &
Bennie

 

UKS2 Parton
390

 

KS1 Smyth 
293

 
 LKS2

Deutscher 
570

 

 House Winner

St George
456



Year 1 Family Assembly 

This term Year One's topic has been Kings and Queens,
which we have loved learning about. Our school trip was to
Westminster Abbey, it was a fun and informative day out!

Alistair's dad came in to show us lots of old coins.
Europe's class assembly this week was a big hit with our

parents and carers.
 

Europe were very well informed and regally costumed! 
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This
Week In

Year 5

Year 5 this week we have done a test in Science with Mrs Kan. On Tuesday,
we are doing a spelling test instead of on Wednesday because of strikes,

and in Art we will be designing a chocolate wrapper and advertising it with
a catchy sentence. Today, it is red nose day, St Patrick’s day, we’ll have PE
and we're going to be singing ‘’Livin’ on a prayer’’, so we will be wearing
rock clothes, green clothes, a red nose, our PE kit and our normal school

uniform.
 

Written by Sofia Bismpas (Year 5 Media)
 



PARENT VISITS

EYFS 

Over the last few weeks, we have had lots of very special visitors come in and tell us about
their jobs and hobbies in EYFS. Jordan's dad Lee taught us all about race car driving. He told
us about the equipment he must use to keep himself safe and very kindly brought some of

it in for us to take a closer look at. We also spoke about the different flags used in racing!
Gabi's mum Yadira spoke to us about her job in the financial sector. We learnt about

different currencies and how we can save our money. Last Thursday Laura (Casper’s mum)
joined Reception with their stick insects! The children were fascinated to hear about the

stick insect’s clever camouflage, exoskeleton and their habitat. Thank you Laura!
 
 



On the 7th February to the 21st a year 6 girl named Eleanor Worth (pictured in
the middle) achieved an amazing feet.

 
She was one of 19 U13 England girls to make history in Canada, Quebec by

playing in the first PEE-WEE girls tournament. The tournament has been going
on for 63 years but this is the first year that there has been a separate girls

tournament. If you want to hear more about it click the link:
https://www.hamhigh.co.uk/sport/23302603.london-capitals-teammates-set-

trip-lifetime/
 

By Mina (Year 6 Glennie)

"LONDON CAPITALS
TEAMMATES SET FOR
TRIP OF A LIFETIME"

 

https://www.hamhigh.co.uk/sport/23302603.london-capitals-teammates-set-trip-lifetime/


Meet the Team
This week: Year 2 Sherman

Zara Massouras
Class Teacher

Mark Lawrence
Teaching Assistant



St Michaels Parents get 10% off!











If you have any further queries, please contact Energy Kidz on
0333 577 1533 or info@energy-kidz.co.uk

By using our handy instalment plan – you can spread the cost of your
termly or yearly bookings through manageable monthly instalments

and ensure your child never misses a moment!

This year, our clubs will be immersed with a whole host of new
activities for children where they can enjoy exploring their

senses with our scavenger hunts, sensory activities, becoming
the authors of their own imagination and bringing their

favourite stories to life with our Storytelling week, discovering
fun facts and learning all about wildlife, getting messy with
arts and crafts as they take part in our splat of colour week

and so much more!

www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

Book now at:

Join Energy Kidz Wraparound Care Clubs
available every day throughout the new year!

mailto:info@energy-kidz.co.uk
http://www.energy-kidz.co.uk/breakfast-and-after-school-clubs/

